
                       Minutes of a meeting of the Friends of St. Margaret’s  

           

    Monday, October 7, 2019 

 

 

The meeting was held at 10, Rectory Close, starting at 7.30 pm. 

 

Present: Loraine Winn, Ann Ward, Irene Hopper, Vicki Mynott, Lyn Johnson, Dave 

Milne (Chairman) and Sue Milne. 

 

Apologies: Andy and Karen Hopkins. 

 

Minutes of last meeting: The minutes of the meeting of July 22 were agreed and 

signed as a true record. 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Ann reported that she was holding £277.61 in petty cash, the 

deposit account held £11,698.81 and the current account, £41,281.15.  

 

 

Church Clock: The clock winding was now fully automated and the pendulum 

regulator would be checked shortly. We would receive the remainder of the bill after 

that. 

 

Curry and Casserole Night October 18: All the arrangements and dishes were 

settled, with a 5pm meet as usual to set up. 

 

 

Any Other Business: In the absence of any more news from John Barker, despite an 

email sent to him several weeks ago, we agreed to write to him saying that, if the 

builder who tendered successfully was the cause of the delay, we would prefer to pay 

slightly more to engage the second firm that tendered. 

 

A flower-arranging evening was not possible at present but Ann hoped to arrange one 

in the Spring, when Sue Tull should be available. 

 

Date of next meeting: Monday November 4 at 10, Rectory Close, starting at 7.30 pm. 

 

 

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 8.12pm. 

 

 

 


